

Union Road, Romford, RM7 0HG School contact number: 01708 932710 School email: info@concordiaacademy.co.uk

Wednesday, 15 May 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

We regret to inform you that our trip to Houses of Parliament on 21<sup>st</sup> May has been cancelled.

We know that the children will be disappointed not to be visiting Westminster and we are disappointed too but we would like to say a big thank you to all of the parents who volunteered to help.

As a school, we have done everything that we could to see that this trip went ahead but unfortunately, the contact that we were liaising with has informed us that they are no longer able to facilitate a tour for us this year.

We apologise for any inconvenience.

Yours sincerely,

Laura Black

Assistant Headteacher

